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To Whom It May Concern: 

Alpha Phi Omega, Ohio University’s national community service fraternity, is sponsoring its 13th Annual 5k Run/Walk to benefit Good Works Inc. The event will be held on Saturday February 28, 2009 from 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm at the Charles J. Ping Recreation Center located on Ohio University’s Athens Campus. 

Good Works mission is to provide a “community of hope for those struggling with poverty in rural Appalachia.” Athens County is the poorest county in Ohio, with a poverty rate of 26 percent. Good Works operates two group homes as well as running multiple community development programs all designed to help the impoverished members of the counties in the Athens area. The objective of Alpha Phi Omega’s 5k is to raise funds and awareness in support of those affected by poverty and homelessness. 

With the money generated from this event, Alpha Phi Omega wishes to provide funds to Good Works in order to support the day-to-day operation of the houses and community development programs. 

Please join our efforts and consider the following donation options: 

· A $50 contribution for which your business name will appear in small print on the back of the official 5k shirt to be given to each participant. 

· A $100 contribution for which your business logo will appear in medium size on the back of the official 5k shirt to be given to each participant. 

· A $150 contribution for which your business logo will appear in large size and print on the back of the official 5k shirt to be given to each participant. 

· A gift certificate and/or prize to be awarded on the day of the race. 

· Any donation is appreciated. 

** Alpha Phi Omega is a qualified tax-exempt organization and your contributions are tax deductible. 

Please contact Brendan Heil or Patricia Guzowski at your earliest convenience, but no later than February 21 and make checks payable to Alpha Phi Omega. Thank you and we look forward to your reply. 

With gratitude, 

The Members of Alpha Phi Omega 

